
Summer EBT Program/Sun Bucks

Eligibility

SUMMER EBT 
SUN BUCKS $$

If you didn’t fill out a free or reduced lunch form this year
because school meals are already free, you could be missing
out on the new Summer EBT Program!  Students who qualify
for Free or Reduced school meals  at Deer Park Elementary,
Arcadia Elementary, Deer Park Middle School, and Deer Park
High School are eligible to receive $120 for summer groceries.

To qualify for Summer EBT, families must complete the Free
and Reduced Price Meals application.

Not sure if you filled out an application?
Call the Nutrition Services Office at 509-464-5545

Applications are available at any school office or you can
request to have one sent home with your student.

Starting in summer 2024, States can provide $40 per summer
month  per child to families with eligible school-age children
for them to buy groceries, similar to how USDA’s
Supplemental Nutrition Assistance Program (SNAP) benefits
are used.
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